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Sunnylea Junior School Gy tS

Sunnylea Update #23

Beating the Heat

Yesterday, several classes had the opportunity to run through the sprinkler to cool down. We did
remind students to take breaks in the shade outside, wear their hats and drink lots of water. We
have a few rooms that are air conditioned, which classes can take breaks in. Thank you to the
Hood family for providing several new fans to help get us through this heat wave. We will
continue to do reminders, AC breaks and sprinkler fun throughout the week.

Grade 1 to 5 Play Day

Please be aware that our grade 1 to 5 Play Day is the afternoon of June 26th. Please send
your child with running shoes or water shoes, sunscreen, towel and a hat. They will get wet, so
you may wish to send an extra set of clothes, or a bathing suit with a t-shirt to cover it. We ask
that you avoid picking up your child mid-afternoon on the 26th. It will be very difficult to locate
them, as they are moving between stations.

Yellow T-Shirts, Library Books, Computers

If you happen to have one of our yellow t-shirts from your child representing the school with
athletics, please wash it and return it as soon as possible.

Please return all library or class books to the school as soon as possible.

Grade 5s continuing in a TDSB school may keep their laptop over the summer to bring to their
new school. Those leaving the TDSB must return their laptop by Wednesday, June 26.

School Structure 24-25

The tentative teaching assignments for 2024-2025 are as follows:

Kindergarten: Ms. Paris (room 13), Mrs. Mohan (room 17), Mrs. Elango (room 14)
Grade 1: Ms. Oland (room 11), Mr. Evans (room 10)

Grade 2: Mr. Copeland (room 3), Mrs. Camilleri (room 12)

Grade 3: Ms. Akinyode (room 8)

Grade 3-4: Ms. Breau (room 4)

Grade 4-5: Ms.Alviani (room 2), Ms. Baatjes (room 1)

Music, Gym: Mr. Davidson (gym, room 15)

Special Education/Prep: Ms. Lowes (room 16) - Ms. Lowes will return from maternity leave in
the new year

French, Library: Ms. Fordyce (room 6 and library)

At this point, there is no information about your new principal. | would expect that information to
come out either next week or early July. You will be informed directly from the superintendent.



